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Happy New Year! I hope you all had a good Christmas break and have enjoyed the past 
fortnight. It certainly has flown by.  

Yesterday morning, we welcomed the children back to school. It was fantastic to see so 
many happy faces walking across the playground - despite the typical Pensilva weather. 
I've been in school a number of times over the holidays and it doesn't feel that same    
without the children's positive vibes.   

We welcomed back Mr Jones following his absence. As usual he brought energy and    
enthusiasm to his PE lessons. For this half term each class will be having an hour's     
gymnastics sessions with him. We also welcomed Kitty, Alice and Flora who have joined 
the school. We hope you have a great time here at Pensilva.  

There's lot to look forward to over the coming weeks. We're excited to be working with  
Arena Schools on some projects for staff and children. We will also be working with      
Liskeard Food Bank. They will be visiting school on Tuesday to lead an assembly. They 
will then return the following week to run a parent session - more details to follow.  

As always, have a great weekend and I will see you next week.  

Matt Davies 

 
 
 
 
9th February—INSET day. School closed to children 
12th—16th February—Half term 
19th February—Children return to school 
28th March—INSET day. School closed 
29th March—12th April—Easter holiday 
15th  April—Children return to school 
6th May—Bank holiday. School closed 
 
 

 


